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You don't often get email from garywhamilton@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Ms. Ramirez and Ms. Ramirez, 
Please forward this letter to the Board of Adjustment members. Thank you. 

RE: 1502 Hillmont Variance Request
C-15-2023-0024
May 8th, 2023 Agenda
Applicant: Husch Blackwell LLP (Micah King) 111 Congress Avenue Austin Texas 78701

Zilker Neighborhood Association formally recuses itself from this matter due to a direct conflict of interest
involving one of our executive committee members.  As an organization, we take no stance, although
individual members may offer their opinions as always. 

Respectfully, 
Zilker NA Executive Committee
Gary Hamilton, President
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